Dear faculty, staff and students

Dean of the Graduate School of Education

About entering during the entrance examination (request)

We ask for your cooperation regarding the following matters when passing through.

Date : From September 17th (Wednesday) 10:00

~ 18th (Thursday) 15:00

Location : New Humanities building (Graduate school of

education)

Details : Unless there are unavoidable circumstances, please

refrain from passing through the corridor on the second floor of New Humanities building (Graduate school of

education)